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CHERRIES 

 The Lapin cherries variety are now expected to be 
picked in between July 17 through the 20th almost 
two weeks later than usual (weather permitting). 
Okanagan cherry crops suffered severe damage 
this Spring after nighttime temperatures dropped 
to -8 Celsius in early April, this after the initial 
buddings had occurred destroying upwards of 50 
% of the crop in the process. Further damage has 
now been caused by the excessive amount of rain 
and much cooler temperature experienced these 
last six weeks. Mani Gill our orchard leasee is 
now expecting approximately 40/45 
thousand pounds to be harvested. 
  
Cherries can be purchased in boxes of 20 pounds 
only (same as years past) the cost of one box is 
$60.00 or $3.00 per pound. To place an order, 
please contact me personally and I will gladly add 
your name to our list. When ready, we 
will contact you to arrange day/time of pick up. 
Mode of payment; only cash or cheque will be 
accepted. 
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

   

5:30 am 

 

 



 Please note that Friday, July 24th the golf course 
and driving range both will be closed to 
accommodate the Annual CHBA Golf Tournament 
who’s been with The Harvest Golf Club for 
14 years. Because of the pandemic and 
requirements for social distancing, shot gun start 
golf tournaments can not be conducted safely, 
consequently this tournament will be played 
through regular tee time intervals. July 
24th, Masa’s Grill will be open for operation 
from 7:30 am for breakfast,  lunch and dinner. 
  
We presently only have one more course 
closure, Thursday, September 17th to facilitate 
the Annual Kelowna Chamber Of Commerce Golf 
Tournament. 
  
Please mark both dates on your calendar to 
alleviate disappointment. 

 
PEOPLE MOVER/VALET 

PICK UP 
 Effective Monday, July 20th, we are pleased to 
notify you that we will be resuming parking valet 
pick up service, but with a twist!! Our Club 
Attendants will gladly pick up your golf clubs at 
your vehicle and assist you for bag drop at the 
front of the golf shop by offering hands-on service 
for Pull Carts and Power Carts use. For your own 
and our Teammates safety, we will not allow 
passengers on the people mover from the parking 
lot to the Golf Shop unless you are physically 
unable. Since inception in 1994, THGC has 
proudly offered this standard of customer service 
which has long become the corner stone of our 
customer service delivery. We are extremely 
happy to re-enact it and take one step closer to 
normalcy. 
  
Kindest Regards,         
Gilles Dufort 
Executive Professional/General Manager 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD.      
   

 

   

Driving Range 
Hours 

As of July 9th 

Monday         7:30 - 8:00 

Tuesday        5:30 - 8:00 

Wednesday  5:30 - 7:00 

Thursday      7:30 - 8:00 

Friday           5:30 - 8:00 

Saturday      5:30 - 8:00 

Sunday         5:30 - 7:00 

  

 

Restaurant 

Opening Hours 

   

5:30 am 

 

Kiosk 

 

Open 9 am Daily 

 

 

Beverage Cart 

 

10 am Daily 

 

*Schedule subject to 



change without 

notice* 

  

     

 


